
LOGO COMPETITION 
 

Posted on MDCA Facebook page. 
 
 
Help Create Our New Logo 
 
Here’s an open invitation to all local artists and non-artists: have an idea for the Mapua & Districts 
Community Association’s new logo? Draw it up and send it to us. (Don’t worry if it’s a rough 
concept; if it wins, we’ll have a graphic artist spruce it up.) The four best ideas will be voted on at 
our July 10 monthly meeting. The winner will receive a $150 reward. So get creative! Your concept 
could represent the MDCA for years to come. (Check out our current logo below, just in case 
you’re thinking of using Hamish again.) Scan and email your ideas to info@ourmapua.org or send 
in the mail to: MDCA Logo Contest, Attn: Mary Garner, Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005. 
Entries accepted until 7 PM, Sunday, June 25. (Note:  your entries are voluntarily given to the 
MDCA without expectation of remuneration. The winning entry becomes the sole property of the 
MDCA.) 
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